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May 22, 2024 
 
The Honorable Board of Alders 
City of New Haven 
165 Church Street 
New Haven, CT  06510 
 
Re: Order of the New Haven Board of Alders to enter into a multi-year agreement with The CT 
Association for the Performing Arts from June 1, 2024 through December 31, 2026 in the amount 
of $46,000.00  
 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 
Respectfully submitted for the consideration of the Board of Alders, attached please find a request 
for a multi-year agreement with The Connecticut Association for the Performing Arts d/b/a 
Shubert Theatre for $46,000.00. The agreement between the Livable City Initiative and the Shubert 
Theatre is part of the City’s ARPA funded market and outreach program. According to Federal 
guidelines, ARPA funds must be fully obligated by December 31, 2024 or they must be returned to 
the U.S. Department of the Treasury. 
 
The American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 provided the City funding to develop a marketing and 
outreach program to ensure that the citizens of New Haven are made aware of existing and 
developing programs. These programs are specifically designed to improve the outcomes for 
communities and residents adversely affected by the COVID-19 crisis. Partnering with the Shubert 
Theatre offers a unique opportunity to advertise and reach all of New Haven communities.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  If you have any questions, please call Mark 
Wilson, Manager, Neighborhood & Commercial Development at 203-946-6428. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Arlevia T. Samuel 
Executive Director, LCI 
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